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March 22, 2020 
 
Greetings to the Bread House Church Family and Greater Lansing Community, 
 
While we experience the unprecedented and unchartered waters of the COVID-19 pandemic, I want to 
express my concern for you and your loved ones’ overall well-being.  The word of God in II Timothy 1:7 
remind us, “For God hath not given us the spirit of fear, but of power and of love, and of sound mind.”  
It is important to be vigilant from a spiritual stance while also adhering to the law of the land that is 
providing guidance on how to best protect ourselves and those around us during this time of 
uncertainty. 
 
Here at the Bread House we are encouraging you to Stay Connected! Be sure to visit our website at 
WWW.BREADHOUSEMINISTRIES.ORG. There you will find times and protocols for accessing our live 
stream services to be aired 11am Sunday and 6pm Wednesday during the restricted measures of 
COVID-19.  
 
Scripture reminds us to pray without ceasing. 

a) If you have a prayer request please call (517) 485-4209 Ext.20 and leave your request and one of 
our Prayer Counselors will return calls as needed.  

b) Join our Prayer Conference Call by dialing (319) 527-3511 Access Code: 1054153. 
c)  The Prayer Conference Call schedule is as follows: 

o Monday, Wednesday, and Friday 6:00 pm 
o Tuesday and Thursday   6:00 am 

In addition, we will fast with our International organization,  the Pentecostal Churches of the Apostolic 
Faith, on Wednesdays from 12:00 am – 4:00 p.m. 
 
It is important to me and this ministry that we “Stay Connected” with you. If you as a member and or 
friend have not provided us with your current contact information please contact our church office by 
calling (517) 485-4209. We have a very important informational packet for each of you as well as any 
family, friends and community members who desire to get and stay connected with the Bread House 
Ministries throughout this pandemic. 
 
Remember to adhere to the COVID-19 guidelines for social distancing and taking personal health and 
safety precautions to protect you and your family. 
Be safe and be encouraged. 
 
In God we trust, 
 
Bishop Alfred P. Singleton II, Pastor 
 

http://www.breadhouse.org/
http://www.breadhouseministries.org/

